No.1-752/99-TW(PF)
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DEPARTMENT OF TRIBAL WELFARE
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Port Blair, dated the 5th, April'99

To,
The Director,
Anthropological Survey of India,
Calcutta.

Sub : Meeting at Raj Niwas at Port Blair to discuss the Jarawa
issue.

Sir,

As you are aware of the fact that Jarawa issue is a very urgent
matter which requires the regular consultation with the experts like
you. The Lt.Governor has desired to have your views and opinion
relating to the Jarawa problem.

In this context please refer to your discussion with Director
(TW) over phone on 5.4.99 in which Director (TW) has conveyed that
1t Governor would like to hold a meeting on 6.4.99 at Raj Niwas.
Therefore, you may kindly attend the meeting as Director
Anthropological Survey of India accordingly.

\/

Yours faithfully,

W
\&ﬁ Secretary (TW)
(Comp File Estt-034)

Copy to:
1. The Secretary (GA), For information and necessary action.
Dr.R.K Battacharya, Director of Anthropological Survey of
India is returning to Calcutta on 8.4.99. Hence you may please
release one seat in the Indian Adirlines flight out of
Administration quota from Port Blair to Calcutta accordingly.

Secretary (TW)




